
 

 
 

Prairie Heights Community School Corporation 
Jeff Reed, Superintendent 

305 S 1150 E  LaGrange, IN  46761 
Phone: (260) 351-3214   
Fax: (260) 351-3614 

 
 

April 16, 2021 
 
Dear Prairie Heights Parents: 
 
We were notified today (April 16) that a high school student has tested positive for the 
coronavirus.   
     
Respectfully, 
 
Jeff Reed 
Superintendent 


